
Upcoming Events 

 

PTSO  Meeting 

Tues. Dec. 1 

6pm 

 

Early Release Days 

Dec. 16 -  18 

 

First Semester Ends 

Dec. 18, 2015 

 

Christmas Break 

Dec. 21 -  Jan. 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   On Wednesday, November 11, 2015, we recognized Agriculture Day with Ms. Lille 

Webb serving as the facilitator of this event.  Ms. Chastain, Fort Valley State University 

Extension Agent , Mrs. Randie Gray, 4H County Extension Agent, Mr. James Brown, 

FVSU Ag Program, and several other presenters visited the school.  Students had the 

opportunity to feed a pony, pet a calf, watch honey bees at work, observe baby tilapia, 

touch different plants, identify tree leaves and see a drone. This was a fun-filled learning 

experience. 

 

                            Dr. Norman Hart, III, Principal  -  Dr. Felicia Evans-Moss, Asst. Principal  -  Dr. Shirley Harper,  Instruction Specialist     
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BULLPUPS SPOTLIGHT 

Marvin E. Lewis Sr. Elementary School 
N O V E M B E R  3 0 ,  2 0 1 5   

Agriculture Day  

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

 

The Holiday Season is a time to visit family and friends and share great memories. We 

have to also remember the students at The M. E. Lewis Sr., Elementary School are work-

ing extremely hard in their classes.  As your principal I have seen so much growth in our 

students academically and socially. Our main goal is to make sure we keep academics and 

achievement first in everything we do.  Our students have the attitude they can achieve 

and have the ability to overcome any obstacle or challenge. Each day student’s come to 

school with the attitude “Excellence In All We Do”. The members of The M. E. Lewis 

Sr., Elementary School Faculty and Staff are prepared to teach every student to their maximum potential for 

optimal learning. It is my expectation that every student will have the best classroom instruction to prepare 

them for the 21st Century. We understand the world is competitive, through education we can chart the fu-

ture for each student success. We take this very seriously, and we will do everything we can to ensure each 

student is getting the best education possible. As a parent, guardian, teacher or community member, we have 

a vested interest in the success of all students at The M.E. Lewis Sr., Elementary School. If we continue to 

work together and strive for excellence our children will be the leaders of tomorrow. 

 

 

Happy Holiday’s from “The M. E. Lewis Sr., Elementary School” Faculty and Staff 



    

  Hello Bullpups!!! 
   On Tuesday, November 17, 2015 The M.E. Lewis Elementary School had our Career Fair located in the gymnasium.  
The Fair was an excellent success thanks in part to our guests- Sheriff Tomyln Primas, Georgia Power Representative 
La’Tunya Goodwin, Hancock County Probate Judge Sabrina Lamar with her clerk, Aja Wilson, Superior Court Clerk 
LeShauna Jackson, Fort Valley State University Representative Ginger Chastine and The United States Navy Recruiters 
Mr. Sebastian and Mr. Cline.  Our faculty, staff and students welcomed our guests with open arms and questions.  Thanks 
so much to our exploratory team for following the scheduled routine beautifully, and for monitoring our students during 
that event.  We will have more career fairs in the near future, but I am so thankful to our school for allowing me to con-
duct this fair making a wonderful memory for our students.   
You Are Appreciated. GO BULLPUPS!!!          
 Ms. Lekesha Wilson, Counselor 

P A G E  2  

Veterans Day  

   

     Veterans Day is intended to honor and thank all military personnel 
who served the United States in all wars, particularly living veterans. It  is 
officially observed on November 11.  M.E. Lewis choose to mark the oc-
casion with a creative display designed by third grade teacher, Ms. Smith.  
We honored Dr. Norman Hart, III and Mr. Terrell Reid.   A big 
“THANK YOU” to all of our veterans.  

Career Exploration  

Student’s Corner 

The first student from each grade 

level to fill in each heart to the 

right with something or someone 

that you are thankful for and return 

it to Mrs. Lawson will receive a 

prize. 


